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Request to award Unit B-23 Asphalt Pavement Reconstruction to Vinton Construction Co., Inc. in the
amount of $684,731.28 with a 4% contingency of $27,500 for a project total not to exceed
$712,231.28. (ATTACHMENT), contingent upon approval of the following:

- Postpone asphalt paving on Helen Street (Pauline St. to Glendale Ave.) to 2024 and re-budget
funds in 2024.
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